
Unions take private health dispute to ministry
 Italy 

The public service federations - FP-CGIL, CISL-FP and UIL-FPL- organised a rally in 
Rome outside the health ministry on 23 May and sent a delegation to talk to the 
health minister about the continuing dispute in the private health sector. The unions 
want a resolution to the dispute over the failure of the two employer organisations - 
ARIS (religious health institutions) and AIOP (private sector hospitals) - to negotiate 
a new collective agreement for the sector. The last agreement was signed 12 years 
ago. The unions want the health ministry to put pressure on the employers to 
negotiate and to ensure resources are available to fund the long-awaited pay 
increase.
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